
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
March 7, 2024 

   

Bargaining Update Reminder 
 
We continue to work towards an agreement on your Collective Bargaining Agreement.   
 
Your Bargaining Team met with Management to negotiate last week on Wednesday 
and again on Friday. 
 
We are continuing to make movements that will eventually lead us to an agreement, 
but it is a long process and has been a very frustrating task.   
 
Management has not been forth coming in scheduling consecutive meetings in a timely 
manner. 
 
Management has brought forward proposals that would take away rights that you all 
depend on for a healthy work/life balance.   
 
Management have made agreements that they later have denied and claimed that WE 
were the ones that changed our minds.  This has truly been a test of patience and 
resolve. 
 
We need to show our solidarity and commitment to management.  We need 
management to see that you all stand behind the Union, your Bargaining Team, and 
the Negotiation process for a FAIR CONTRACT. 
 
Please join us on Thursday night for an informational meeting where we will talk about 
what our next steps are in this negotiation process. 



In an effort to respect everyone’s schedules, this is a DROP-IN meeting. 
 
Stop by, have some pizza, talk to your Union Representative and your Bargaining Team, 
share your concerns, and grab the supplies you will need for our next steps. 
 
Thursday, March 7th 

 
5:30-7:00 pm 
 
Pasco Round Table Pizza 
 
3201 W Court Street 
 
   
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Angie Wedekind, 
at angie@opeiu8.org.  
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